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PUBLIC NOTICE OF 
TERMINATION OF 

MEDICARE PROVIDER AGREEMENT 

Patients' Hospital of Redding
2900 Eureka Way
Redding, CA  96001 

Notice is hereby given that on January 13, 2020, the Medicare provider agreement between the 
Secretary of Health and Human Services and Patients' Hospital of Redding, as a provider of General 
Acute Care Hospital under the Health Insurance Benefits Program of the Aged and Disabled 
(Medicare), will be terminated effective 12:01 a.m. on January 13, 2020.  The Centers for Medicare 
and Medicaid Services has determined that Patients' Hospital of Redding is not in compliance with 
regulatory requirements for participation as a General Acute Care Hospital in the Medicare Program 
(Title XVIII of the Social Security Act).  

No payment for hospital services rendered to Medicare and/or Medicaid beneficiaries admitted for 
services on or after 12:01 a.m. January 13, 2020. To facilitate the appropriate movement and 
placement of Medicare and/or Medicaid patients in your facility upon termination of your Medicare 
provider agreement, payments for services to Medicare and/or Medicaid residents who were admitted 
to your facility prior to the effective date of termination may be permitted for up to a maximum of 
thirty (30) days after the effective date of termination.

Paula Perse, Manager 
Certification & Enforcement
San Francisco Survey & Enforcement Division
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